

Parent Guide to the

Understanding Compound Words

Today's Standard

2.L.4d - Use knowledge of the meaning of individual words to predict the meaning of compound words (e.g., birdhouse, lighthouse, housefly; bookshelf, notebook, bookmark).

Real-World Applications for this Standard

Identifying compound words in storybooks and explaining their meanings.; Using compound words in creative writing exercises.; Playing word games that involve forming compound words.; Creating visual aids like posters that illustrate compound words and their meanings.; Discussing compound words found in everyday contexts, like signs and labels.

Today I Learned

Today, we learned about compound words. These are words made up of two smaller words put together, like 'birdhouse' or 'notebook'. Understanding these helps us read and write better.

Common Stumbling Blocks

Sometimes, kids think that the meaning of a compound word is just the two words put together, like thinking a 'housefly' is a house that flies. Another mistake is thinking all long words are compound words, but that's not true.

Quiz Me

- What is a compound word?
- Can you give me an example of a compound word?
- What does 'birdhouse' mean?
- Is 'butterfly' a compound word?
- How can we figure out what a compound word means?

Help Me

Compound words are made by joining two smaller words to make a new word with a new meaning. For example, 'notebook' is a book for notes. We see compound words everywhere, like in books and on signs. They help us understand and describe things better.